TOWNSHIP OF WEST WINDSOR

Community Development Department
Division of Land Use

TO: Zoning Board Members
Consultants and Staff

FROM: Patricia Thompson
Zoning Board Administrative Secretary

SUBJECT: MEETING CANCELLATION

DATE: April 15, 2024

The following regularly scheduled meeting of the West Windsor Township Zoning Board
of Adjustment has been cancelled:

May 2, 2024

The next Zoning Board meeting will be held Thursday, June 6, 2024.

¢: Gay M. Huber, Township Clerk
Receptionist
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